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CONSERVATION ADVISORY WORKING PARTY 

 
Tuesday, 31st January, 2012 

 
Present:-  Julie Cooper – in the Chair 

 
Councillors D Becket, Chatterton, Henshaw, Manning and Worgan 

 
 

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Allport and Mrs Burnett. 
 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 
There were none. 
 
 

3. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS  

 
Resolved:- That the minutes of the previous meeting held on 20 December 2011 
be agreed as a correct record subject to amendments. 
 
 

4. PREVIOUSLY CONSIDERED APPLICATIONS  

 
Resolved:- That the decisions on applications previously considered by this 
Working Party be received. 
 
 

5. PLANNING APPLICATIONS FOR CONSIDERATION  

 
Resolved:- That the following observations be made on the applications listed 
below:- 
 
App No Proposed Development and Name 

of Applicant(s) 
Comments 

   
11/00/613/FUL Lower Stoney Low Farm, Three 

Mile Lane, Whitmore. 
Mr Paul Rowe. 

No objections subject to the 
building being painted an 
appropriate colour as was 
previously before the render 
was applied and to be 
completed in three months. 

   
11/00622/FUL Darwin Building, University of 

Keele, Keele. 
Keele University. 

The Working Party was 
disappointed with the design 
of the building but had no 
objections. 

   
11//00641/FUL Kingsley, Brampton, Newcastle. 

Aspire Housing. 
No objections. 
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11/00644/FUL 27 Betley Hall Gardens, Betley. 
Mr & Mrs R Roseff. 

No objections. 

   
11/00662/FUL Lime House, Poolside, Madeley. 

Mr A Martin. 
No objections. 

   
11/00682/FUL Barn View, Lower Stoney Low 

Farm, Three Mile Lane, Whitmore. 
Mr Grant and Mrs Tanya Emery. 

No objections. 

 
 

6. ANY OTHER BUSINESS  

 
(i) Former Poundstretcher 

 
The Conservation Officer informed the group that agents acting for the owner 
of 8-10 High Street may submit an application for Conservation Area Consent 
for demolition of the building for health and safety reasons. 
 

(ii) Councillor Becket requested that the maps included in the Agenda were 
amended to only highlight (red edge) the site in question to make 
identification of the relevant building or land less confusing. 

 
 
 

JULIE COOPER 

Chair 

 


